Meeting Notes – Jun. 18, 2019 
The Rotary Club of LaFayette, Alabama held an election for Club President-Elect and one Board Member.  Rotarian Dr. John Caldwell will serve as President-Elect and Rotarian Steve Wheeler was elected as Board Member. Chris Busby opened the floor for nominations.  Diane Sherriff nominated Dr. Caldwell and Charlotte Blasingame seconded the motion. 
Rotarian Steve Wheeler had the program for Jun. 18, 2019.  Four Star Freightliner’s presented the program.  Chad Norris, Valley AL Account Manager, spoke on the history of the company and its expectations for the community, employment, services, and success.  Tony Snead has been with the company for 11 years and serves as Service Manager for the Montgomery and Valley locations.  Cedric McKenzie, shop foreman, was also in attendance.  The recent opening of the Valley location was a 4 million dollar investment by the company and will employ 15 full time employees.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Past Assistant District Governor John Ferguson Past Assistant District Governor was in attendance as well as newly elected Assistant District Governor Larry Bates.  Assistant Governor Bates spoke about the District and continued involvement in the community. 

